





Robert Barnes

Is Seminole Theatre part of your past?

Participate in memory day

Did you meet that 'special' someone' at the Seminole Theatre in Homestead?

Perhaps you saved your earnings as a ticket-taker, usher or concessionaire at the Seminole Theatre to fund your college education.

Or maybe you were among those in March or 1940 who saw the fire at the Seminole Theatre threaten downtown Homestead.

Whatever your experience with the Seminole Theatre — between 1921 when it first opened, to 1979 when the renamed Premier Theatre sadly closed — the Seminole Theatre Group would like to record your memories and anecdotes about the theatre.

Everyone is welcome to join in this 'Seminole Theatre - Remember When . . ' event beginning at 10 a.m. on Saturday Interviewers and videographers will

See SEMINOLE, 7A

Wednesday, April 22, 1998 South Dade News Leader 7A

Theater group holding 'memory day' Saturday

SEMINOLE, from 1A

be on hand at Homestead's Old Town Hall, 43 N. Krome Ave., to record personal accounts and copy family photographs or other memorabilia on the Seminole Theatre.

Bob Jensen, of the Florida Pioneer Museum, and Robert Barnes, Homestead native and associate architect for the Seminole Theatre Restoration project, will conduct the interviews.

The oral histories and materials will assist in accurately re-creating the historical components of the Semipole Theatre.

Call the Seminole Theatre Group office at 242-9320, if you have photos, memorabilia, stories to share, or if you need more information.